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November 22,2AL6

Bronx Borough Commissioner Constance Moran
NYC Department of Transportation
1400 Williamsbridge Road
Bronx, NY, 10461

Commissioner Moran,

We are writing to express our support for the transformation of the undeveloped
roadbed at East 159th Street between St. Ann's and Eagle into the Hill Street
Community Garden.

This is an exciting opportunity to transform an underutilized space into a vibrant
community garden that will create new opportunities for people to grow food,
improve the environment, and strengthen community connections in the Bronx.

Green Guerillas has been helping grassroots groups create and sustain community
gardens for more than 40 years, and we feel this innovative community project will
be an important addition New York City's network of community-managed green
spaces.

Please be in touch if you have any questions.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Sincerely,


